Updated data files of Voter
Lists Inbox
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Dear Web Admin

Please upload these files with this Message

The Election Office has updated the Mobile Phone
Numbers received from Members. The Updated
Lists are being Uploaded. Please Note Mobile
Phone Number is most important element for
Voting.

As a Last Chance Members are requested to
Update their Phone Numbers through mail (Not
through Social Media) in Next two days. After that
No claim will be entertained.

Please be strict with time of Next two days.
Mukesh Richharia,

Returning Officer,
ARTEE Election 2022



